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Supplementary 

Patient Information Sheet  

 

 

Magnetic resonance imaging to enhance the diagnosis of fetal developmental 

brain abnormalities in utero.   MERIDIAN Add on study 

 

 

Why Have I been given this extra information? 

You should already have a copy of the patient information sheet (MERIDIAN Add-on Study 

Participant information sheet option 1 v2.0 22.04.2014) which covers the essentials about the 

research.  We have given you this extra information because you, or the medical staff caring for you, 

have told us that there are some concerns about your baby’s development.  We understand that any 

questions about your baby’s health from minor concerns to conditions with serious health 

implications are very worrying and stressful and we wish you and your family well. 

 

 

Is the MRI scan of the brain only? 

We need to make clear to you that this research is for the brain only and we will only be scanning 

your baby’s brain.  If you do decide to take part we will check that you understand this.   Please do 

think carefully about taking part, and you might want to talk it over with your partner, family or 

doctor   Whether or not you decide to take part in the research will not affect your care in any way. 

 

 

Contact for further information 

If you would like further information about the study, please contact Professor Paul Griffiths: 

 

Paul D Griffiths       Email:  p.griffiths@sheffield.ac.uk  

Professor of Radiology      Tel:   0114 271 2587 

Academic Unit of Radiology 

University of Sheffield 

C floor,  Royal Hallamshire Hospital 

Sheffield  S10 2JF 

 

The University of Sheffield 
Unit of Academic Radiology 
School of Medicine, Royal Hallamshire Hospital 
Researcher: Prof Paul Griffiths  
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Thank you for taking the time to read this information sheet 


